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     August 24, 2015
Filed Electronically
Mr. Steven V. King
Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

RE: 
Supplemental Filing – Corrected Voice Pricing
Copy of FCC ETC Report (481 Data) and Request for Confidential Treatment
Docket No. UT-150063
Lewis River Telephone Company – SAC 522427
On June 30, 2015, Lewis River Telephone Company submitted electronically to the WUTC, a copy of its federal Form 481 report that was filed with the FCC and USAC.

It was recently brought to our attention that the Voice Pricing Information (Report 700 on Form 481) was incorrect.  The purpose of this filing is to submit a corrected Form 481 with updated Voice Pricing information.
As requested in its June filing with the FCC and WUTC, and pursuant to the Code of Federal Regulations and WAC 480-07-160 regarding Confidential Treatment, Lewis River Telephone Company again requests that certain portions of its FCC Form 481, as outlined in the June filing, be treated as confidential information and not subject to public inspection.  Public disclosure of that information would cause significant commercial and competitive harm to the Company.
Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions concerning the Company’s request for confidentiality.  

     Sincerely,
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     Bruce Schiefelbein

     Manager – Regulatory Compliance

     TDS Telecom

     (608) 664-5455

Enclosures

c.c.  Gail Long

